
 

From: Charlene Thorneycroft <Charlene.Thorneycroft@haringey.gov.uk>  

Sent: 24 November 2024 00:03 

To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; 'NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk' 

<NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk>; Pantelitsa.Yianni@met.police.uk 

Subject: RE: FW: METROPOLITAN POLICE REPRESENTATION: Application for a 

Premises Licence- Chez Nicky, 295 West Green Road, Tottenham, London, N15 3PA 

(WK/614560) 

 

Dear All,  

 

I visited the premsies tonight and spoke with the owner.  

 

The premsies is still being renovated,  

 

I checked the rear of the premises and can confirm it  fully enclosed, I did see shisha pipes 

in the kitchen, however it was advised to him that it is unlikely the will be able to offer shisha 

as he does not have a retractable roof, he says he has installed 6 extractor fans in the 

ceiling but advised that this  is not likely to be sufficient enough and it would need an 

assessment for Commercial Environmental health, there is a slight gap in the top of ceiling 

as in 1st picture which will not enough to be 50/50.  

 

He advised that he will be offering African/French cuisine.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards  

Charlene Thorneycroft 

Noise and Nuisance Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Charlene.Thorneycroft@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk
mailto:Pantelitsa.Yianni@met.police.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


